

Dear Eagle Scout,	Date
-------------------	------

Congratulations on receiving the Boy Scouts of America's most prestigious award, the rank of Eagle Scout. Very few are worthy of receiving this honor for their achievements and service to the community. The successful completion of your Eagle Scout project at the Bozeman City Park, which consisted of clearing the land of fallen debris and repurposing it as mulch, reflects your commitment to public service and your exceptional leadership skills.

Not only have you earned the highest rank awarded by the Boy Scouts of America, but you have also joined the ranks of an elite group, many of whom have become prominent leaders of our country. This meaningful award comes with serious responsibilities and paves the way for your promising future.

I encourage you to continue being a devoted leader in the community, and I wish you the best in all your future endeavors. You make us all very proud.

Respectfully,

NAME, Mayor Bozeman, Montana